Sidhu, Tejinder

From: Margaret Wilson <IN -

Sent: 2022/09/15 9:55 AM
To: Sidhu, Tejinder
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: Public Meeting Follow Up Letter - [0ZS-2021-0056] - 31-33 George

Street North and 18-28 Elizabeth Street North

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do
not trust or are not expecting.

As advised in the attached, I am emailing regarding

RE: Application to Amend the Zoning By Law (To permit a 42-storey and 37-storey mixed-use development
containing 928 residential units, 146 hotel suites with 661 parking spaces and at-grade commercial uses)
Malone Given Parsons — Greenwin Corp. & Sweeny Holdings Ltd. File Number: OZS-2021-0053 31-33
George Street North and 18-28 Elizabeth Street North Ward: 1

I wish to confirm that the above noted application is indeed scheduled for the Planning, Building, and Growth
Management Committee meeting of September 26, 2022 at 7:00 pm.

Sincerely,
Margaret Carter-Wilson

On Thu, Sep 8, 2022 at 4:55 PM Sidhu, Tejinder <Tejinder.Sidhu@brampton.ca> wrote:

Hello,

The above noted application is tentatively scheduled to be considered at the Planning and Development
Committee on September 26, 2022.

The attached letter provides direction on how comments can be provided as well as how to attend the meeting.

Regards,

Tejinder Sidhu, MCIP, RPP

Planner Ill, Planning, Building and Growth Management



2 Wellington Street West, Brampton ON L6Y 4R2

T 905 874 2386 E Tejinder.sidhu@brampton.ca

BRAMPTON The City of Brampton is updating the current Official Plan to guide land use and development to
2051, this new Official Plan will be called the Brampton Plan. If you would like to receive
information regarding the Official Plan review please email us at opreview(@brampton.ca.

Please review the City of Brampton e-mail disclaimer statement at: http://www.brampton.ca/EN/Online-
Services/Pages/Privacy-Statement.aspx




